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Voting by mail is safe, secure, and by far the most accessible method of voting. It is 

an inherent good for the people of Oregon. Anyone looking to take that away does so 

with the intent to make voting more difficult for the public, in a time where making our 

voices heard is arguably more important than it has ever been. 


